
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 33 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/00 

 

 

25 June 2020 

 

 

 

Cancel Notice to Mariners No 28 of 2020 - AUV Surveys in June 2020 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that the AUV 

Surveys have been completed. 

 

 

Therefore, Notice to Mariners No. 28 of 2020 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 2537, 2538, 194, 2123, 2124 

 


